
Commodore Perry School District
School Board Meeting

December 5, 2019
Highlights

Administration of The Oath of Office was administered to newly elected Board 
member Mrs. Sarah Clites and reelected Board members Mr. John 
Rodgers, Mr. Andy Payne, Mr. Joshua Jones and Mr. Jason 
Snyder.  

The Board elected Mrs. Cathy Adsit as President of the Board for 2020.
 
The Board elected Mr. Douglas Keeling as Vice President of the Board for 2020.

Mr. Douglas Keeling agreed to serve on the Mercer County Career Center Board during 
2020.

Mrs. Cathy Adsit agreed to serve as PSBA Liaison.

 The Board approved 6:30 PM as the starting time and the following dates for School
 Board work sessions with the business meeting to immediately follow for 2020:  
 

January 21 (Tues) May 18 September  21
February  18 (Tues) June 22 October  19
March 17 (Tues) July (No Meeting) November 16
April 20 August  17 December 7 (Reorganization)

The meetings will take place in the high school library.

Mrs. Heidi Grinnell was appointed as a Board Member for the
Deer Creek/Sandy Creek/Sheakleyville  Region.

The Board approved the dissolution of the Choir Boosters and Band Boosters and the 
formation of the Music Boosters.

The Board approved the Basketball Booster Club's request to start an Elementary Girls 
Basketball League.

The payment of bills was approved.


